
In a significant improvement to voter accessibility, Pima County is proud 
to announce the introduction of Ballot Drop Boxes that will be accessible 
24 hours a day, seven days a week during the election period.

This initiative enhances voter accessibility and streamlines the voting 
process, benefiting voters who work or other barriers to in-person voting 
and provides a practical and secure alternative to traditional voting methods.

Security Features:
• Located on County Property
• Under secure video
• Bolted into concrete
• Contains waterless fire extinguisher
• Anti-pry door jam
• Narrow opening for ballots only
• Industrial hinges
• One Hand chute for accessibility 

needs
• Sloped entry and false ledge 

preventing contamination or 
destruction and anti-theft 
construction

* Additional boxes will be installed ahead of 
the 2026 Statewide Election.
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